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The DREAM House

A Capital Area Dream Center Ministry
Updates:

A month of firsts:

If you recall in the April newsletter, Abby mentioned that
one of her dreams was to fly in an airplane, something
she has never done before. By God's grace, she had the
opportunity to fly to Colorado to visit a friend and receive
some deep inner healing. She had an amazing time!!
Unfortunately, she experienced another “first” that wasn't
quite as fun. She fell down the basement steps
backwards! After a trip to the ER, she was told that she

needed surgery on her hand and had to stay in the

hospital for two nights. The surgery went well and Abby kept a positive attitude. Despite the pain
and having to be in a splint for a while, we praise God that she didn't have more severe injuries. It
was quite a bad fall, and the Lord definitely protected her.

Hannah and Faye:

Six weeks ago, we were honored to welcome our second young lady into
the Dream House family. Hannah comes to us from Dillsburg, where she
has lived all her life. She has faced many challenges and is looking for
guidance and accountability is taking steps forward. She absolutely loves
animals. She made the tough decision of placing her dog with a temporary
owner so that she could live at the Dream House. We allowed her to get a
guinea pig to fill that “animal void” a bit! Hannah dreams of a career that
involves animals in some way!




Growth:

In beginning a ministry, it inevitably includes learning as you go and discovering what not to do
next time! A few weeks ago, we had a third girl move in in an emergency situation. It was an
unfortunate occurrence as it became clear that this was not a good fit for her. The challenges
brought opportunities to grow. We have a better grasp of what the decision process should look
like and are formulating a more concrete accountability system.

We have been communicating with another girl from Harrisburg for a while who has interest in
living at the Dream House. We are moving forward carefully as we pray for the discernment to
know if the Dream House is a good fit.

Needs:

In order to guarantee sustainability, monthly support is greatly needed to maintain a special
place for lives to be transformed.

You can become a monthly-support partner by going to www.cadcdreamhouse.org. Follow the

“Donate” links and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.”
Checks made out to Capital Area Dream House can be mailed to The Dream House 1323 State
Street Harrisburg, PA 17103.

Current tangible needs:

2 bread pans Dish Soap

Muffin tins Kitchen trash bags

2 round cake pans Shower caddies

Liquid measuring cup Laundry bags

Canvases for painting (any size) Water bottles

Acrylic paint Expanding pocket files

K-cups Restaurant and Grocery store gift cards

To donate any of these items, please email Shannon Shelly at thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com
or by phone 717-919-7442.

**If you would like to help save us postage and receive newsletters via email, please send your email
address to thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com.

We are happy to send out hard-copy newsletters, though, if you’d rather it come that way!!


http://www.cadcdreamhouse.org/

